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HAMILTON

PORT AUTHORITY

Administration Portuaire
de Hamilton

February 26, 2018

City of Hamilton

Planning & Economic Development Department
71 Main Street West, 4th Floor

Hamilton, ON

L8P 4Y5

Attention: Timothy Lee, Planner, Policy Planning and Zoning By-Law Reform
Dear Mr. Lee,

Please be advised that HPA has reviewed the draft City of Hamilton By-Law
respecting amendments to By-Law 05-200, intended to create new industrial zones
for port lands from Piers 10 through 27. Reference is made to the attached draft by-
law amendments provided by the City, in consultation with HPA.

HPA is in agreement with the form and content of the draft by-law amendments, in
particular the creation of two new zones, M13 (Piers 10 through 24) and M14 (Piers
25 through 27). We will attend at Planning Committee scheduled for early April
2018 and will be available to participate in any discussions that may transpire.

I trust this information is sufficient, please let me know if you require anything
further.

VP Operations
Hamilton Port Authority

cc: Ian Hamilton, President & CEO
Janet Knight, Executive Vice President
Bob Hart, CAO and Corporate Secretary
Larissa Fenn, Public Affairs Director
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